
CASH SUD NEWSLETTER
F R O M  T H E  T A P :

JUNE 2025 www.cashwater.org

General Manager, Clay Hodges appeared
before the House of Natural Resources

Committee to testify in favor of House Bill
3483, which would amend sections of the
Texas Government Code and Texas Water
Code to streamline the process for Special

Utility Districts to issue bonds and allow
them to obtain private financing. 

Protecting our Community
from PFAS in our drinking

water

EPA is establishing the first-ever
nationwide, legally enforceable

drinking water standards to protect
communities from PFAS in their

drinking water. 

Cash SUD is below maximum
contaminant levels and is seeking

preventative measures to protect our
community. 

          

Texas House Bill 3483

Make sure you sign up for Alerts
at www.CashWater.org and
follow us on social media.  

Presentation to Senator Perry 

General Manager, Clay Hodges and TRWA
presented painting “Fight for the Waterhole”
to Senator Charles Perry at the State Capitol.  



Cash Special Utility District offers a wide variety of
payment options for our customers. Simply choose
the option that best suits your needs. 

Payment via Mail 
Payment Drop Off Location
Automatic Bank Draft
On-line Bill Payment
Payment Through Financial Institution

Welcome Dora! 

A water quality report, also known as a Consumer
Confidence Report (CCR), provides information
about the quality of your drinking water. It's
required by the EPA and must be provided
annually by public water systems. 

This report includes details about your water
source, contaminants, compliance with regulations,
and our water system contact information. 

The Cash SUD annual water quality report has been
completed and can be found on our website
www.cashwater.org/water-quality-report. 
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Water Quality Report We are thrilled to welcome
Cara to our Cash SUD

team! 

Cara is joining us as a
Customer Service
Representative. 

 In her free time, Cara
enjoys attending her kids
sporting events and the

outdoors. 

She loves spending time in
the sun!  

Payment Options

Every Drop Counts Report a Leak
$25 leak finders credit will be
given to the customer who

reports a verified leak on the
District’s water mains. 

Credit will be posted on the next
billing following verification of

the leak.  

Welcome Cara! 



Cash SUD continues to improve our
infrastructure to better service our fast
growing community.  

Completed Projects: 
Line upgrade from 2" to a 6" inch water
line on CR 3202 in Lone Oak. 

Under Construction: 
Ground storage tank is being painted
on Ben Payne Rd in Fate, TX. 
Union Valley pump station to be
completed within the next 2 months. 

Next Project: 
Line Upgrade from 2" to 4" on CR 1525.  
Line Upgrade from 6" to 12" on CR 2182,
CR 2178, CR 2180 and FM 1570 
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Construction Update

Lead & Copper
The Lead and Copper Rule protects public
health by minimizing lead and copper levels in
our drinking water primarily by reducing
corrosion of plumbing materials. Cash SUD is
actively identifying the material of service line
that supplies water to your property from the
District’s water main. 

Your cooperation is appreciated as we strive to
ensure the safety of our water supply. 

You can find our lead and copper service line
inventory on our website
www.cashwater.org/lead-and-copper.


